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NEW BREAKFAST, AFTER SCHOOL & HOLIDAY CHILDCARE CLUB 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are delighted to be working in partnership with St Peter’s Primary School to launch a new 

school onsite breakfast and after school club starting in September 2021, alongside full holiday 

club provision starting during the Whit and Summer 2021 holiday’s.  The club will be open 

Monday to Friday during term time and also during the school holidays.  All families within the 

school will have the opportunity to register for the new club. 
 

What times will the club run and how much will it cost? 

We will be offering a full flexible childcare service running from 7.30am - start of school 

(£4.50) and end of school – 6.00pm (£10.00) during term time and 8.00am-6.00pm (£30.00) 

during the school holiday’s. 
 

How do parent’s book and pay for club? 

All booking will be made via our online booking and payment system, further information will 

follow shortly; parents will also be able to pay via childcare vouchers. 
 

What will happen during the club? 

The club will offer a wide range of adult led activities from arts & crafts, performing arts, 

sports and cookery. Children will also have the chance to take part in self-initiated play, den 

making, games, role-play, chill out zones and much, much more.   
 

What happens next? 

During May we will be sending out further information to parents including some dates for Q&A 

sessions via zoom, giving you the opportunity to meet us and learn how the club will operate in 

further detail.  During Whit half term we will be running some free drop in sessions with 

activities for the children to take part in. 
 

What policies/procedures are in place during the club?  

The company has extensive policies and procedures which are available to view at any time.  All 

staff have been appointed following our extensive safer recruitment process, suitably qualified, 

DBS (Enhanced) and trained in First Aid and Safeguarding.   All parents will be provided with a 

parent handbook during the registration process with all the information you require.  
 

Who do I need to contact for more information? 

The school office is very busy so we would ask all parents to please contact us directly: 

Paula 07581 075534 / paula@s4yc.co.uk or info@s4yc.co.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing and meeting you soon. 

 
Warm regards 
 
S4YC 
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